
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF MICROSURFACING 
 
 

Residential / Commercial Users 
 

Please be advised that DUNCOR ENTERPRISES, on behalf of  
The Ministry of Transportation Ontario,  

will be performing Double Micro-Surfacing works on Hwy 17. 
 

Weather permitting, the anticipated start date is July 21th, 2025. 
 

The work location is: 
 
 

Hwy 17, Bissett Creek to Deux Riviere and Harvey Creek to Point Alexander 
 

This Micro-surfacing work will take approximately 60 days to complete  
Anticipated date of completion is September 30, 2025. 

 
For more information on Micro Surfacing please visit 

 http://www.duncor.ca/road-construction_services-list/micro-surfacing 
 
 
 

Thank you for your patience and co-operation.  
 We regret any inconvenience you may experience as a result of this work. 

 
    
 
 

 
 
 


